East Wake High School
Daily Announcements — October 8, 2019

Science National Honor Society Applications | Any science scholar interested in being considered for
admission into the Science National Honor Society this fall needs to come by to see Mr. Ed Thomas in
room 156 for an application. Qualifications are you must be a junior or senior and have achieved an
unweighted overall GPA of 3.2 and a science GPA of 3.5 to be considered.

College Connect Day-Additional pathways | Seniors, if you are planning to attend Wake Tech for
Cosmetology, Barbering, Culinary Arts or Criminal Justice programs, please see Mrs. Coble about College
Connect Day on October 25th.

Noche de padres Latino (Latino Parent Night) | On Monday, October 21st, at 6pm, we are hosting
Latino Parent Night in the media center. Families are invited to learn about health, financial and

educational resources. We will be sharing information about Title 1 programs and upcoming family
workshops to help families in need. Free dinner will be provided! Please visit the school website to RSVP!
El lunes 21 de octubre, a las 6 de la tarde, Tendremos una Noche de Padres Latinos en la biblioteca de
nuestra escuela. Las familias estan invitadas a aprender sobre salud, recursos financieros y educativos.
Compartiremos informacién sobre los programas de Titulo 1 y los proximos talleres familiares para ayudar
a las familias en necesidad. ;Se proporcionara una cena gratis! [Visite el sitio web de la escuela para
confirmar su asistencial

Senior Parent Night/Senior Planning Meeting | Senior Parent Night & the Senior Planning Meeting
will be held on Tuesday, October 22nd at 6:00pm. Topics about options after high school and the planning

of Senior year events will take place. Dinner will be provided!

UNC-Chapel Hill Representative on campus | A representative from UNC-Chapel Hill will be on

campus October 8th from 11:48 am - 12:13 pm. Only seniors!! Please sign up in student services.

Spanish Honor Society Remind Signup | All Spanish Honor Society members should be signed up to
receive messages through REMIND. Mrs. Weaver has sent the code to all teachers by email. Please ask any
teacher for the code and sign up ASAP.



